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APN/RHT 21st May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 

Welcome to Year 11 Event – Tuesday 11th June 4pm-5pm 

Starting Year 11 can be an exciting yet daunting prospect for students in Year 11.   In order to support 

with this, we are providing a range of activities within the Academy to aid a smooth and successful 

transition into the Year 11 so that students are aware of what to expect and the support that is 

available for them as they head towards their GCSE examinations. 

To further help with this and so that families can know what to expect and how to support at home, 

we are holding a ‘Welcome To Year 11’ event in the Academy on Tuesday 11th June from 4pm until 

5pm. This event is aimed specifically at parents/carers, but it would also be beneficial for your 

son/daughter to attend as well.  The event will take place in the Princess Suite and will focus on the 

following areas: how to support student well-being during exam time; revision strategies; 

interventions that are available to support with learning; preparation for end of year exams and other 

opportunities that are available to support with this throughout Year 11.  It will also be an opportunity 

to discuss and find out more information about the upcoming Work Experience that students are 

participating in at the end of the year. 

Food and drink will also be provided at this event and staff will be available to discuss any questions 

that you may have. 

We look forward to welcoming you all to this event. 

Yours sincerely  

A Paulson 

Miss A Paulson 

Assistant Principal 

 


